
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER  -  MARCH 2022 
END OF TERM 

School  will close at 3.15pm on Friday 1st April  and will open on Thursday 21st April to start the summer term.  

 

MILK MONEY       

 (Milk will start Monday 25th April)   Total whole ½ term =        £6.00 

        

Milk money will only be accepted by 10.00am on the first day of each week.  It must be the correct amount in a 

named sealed envelope in your child’s book bag.  

 

Please note:  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify the school 

office with 2 weeks notice. 

 

VACANCY FOR PARENT GOVERNOR 

School is looking to appoint a parent governor, if you are interested please contact the office by Friday 29th 

April.  Thank you. 

 

COMIC RELIEF 

We would like to thank you for all your donations. Together you have raised £146 which has been sent to Comic 

Relief. 

 

PARKING 

Please be respectful when parking outside resident’s properties and ensure that you don’t block driveways or 

within the no parking zone around school.  
 

SMOKING 

There is no smoking, including vaping permitted on or around the school premises.  Please respect our Non 

Smoking Policy. 

             

MAY DAY 

Please note that the school will be closed on Monday 2nd May as it is a Public Bank holiday.     

         

CLASS P.E. 

Please bring your child’s P.E. kit on a Monday morning.  After the Easter Holidays P.E. will be outdoor (weather 

permitting).  Please send a plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/jogging bottoms and a plain warm top, 

plimsoles/trainers on their class P.E. days.  

 

Miss Buccieri’s Class    Monday 

Miss Sharp’s Class    Monday/Wednesday 

Miss Miller’s Class    Thursday/Friday 

Mrs Drayton’s Class    Thursday/Friday 

Mrs Davie’s Class    Monday/Thursday 

Mrs Turnbull/Mrs Dickens   Tuesday/Wednesday 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Please make sure that all your child’s uniform is labelled clearly with their name in it, especially handwritten 

labels, because they can wash off over time. When returning back to school, please make sure your child brings 

a coat with them as it can still feel cool on the playground. 

 

No bikes/scooters or dogs are allowed on the playground. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable Easter Break. 

School closes for May half term on Friday 27th May at 3.15pm and re-opens on Monday 6th June at 

8.55am. 

 


